
From: Sam Kannappan
Sent: 9/5/2015 5:32:07 PM
To: Priester, Nicole; Haley, Nikki; Carroll, John
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Governor Haley's statement

I read in India West News paper that Governor Haley would consider the 
nomination for Vice-President of the United States after she serves South 
Carolina. That is good news. I work closely with Governor Jeb Bush. If he gets 
the nomination, I would talk to Gov. Jeb Bush about this.
Sam Kannappan P.E.
Houston, Texas
www.samkannappan.com <http://www.samkannappan.com> 

On Fri, Jun 19, 2015 at 8:33 AM, Sam Kannappan <sam.kannappan@gmail.com 
<mailto:sam.kannappan@gmail.com>> wrote:

Sent again if John did not get the email.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Sam Kannappan <sam.kannappan@gmail.com 
<mailto:sam.kannappan@gmail.com>>
Date: Fri, Jun 19, 2015 at 8:30 AM
Subject: Governor Haley's statement
To: "Carroll, John" <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov 
<mailto:JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>>

I heard Governor Haley on national TV news about certain death sentence 
for the gunman in Charlston,SC. I request Governor Haley not to make 
statement like this before judicial process take its due course. Please pass 
this on as a suggestion from a Texas friend, Sam Kannappan.
Best Regards,
Sam Knnappan P.E.
281 425-8743 <tel:281%20425-8743> (O)
www.samkannappan.com <http://www.samkannappan.com>


